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What’s been happening… 

Welcome back! 
Hello to our families and children!  

We're almost there... It feels like this term Is flying by 
so quickly! These past 2 weeks we have started 
working on our goal and explored 2 different 
countries and their culture. We started with the 
children voting which country they wanted to learn 
about first. They decided to start from Greece, we 
learnt some phrases, made spanakopita, and played 
Greece's favourite sport…soccer. We then moved on 
to Scotland where we tried to speak Gaelic, made 
traditional shortbread, and made mini bagpipes… we 
apologise about the noise at home, but the children 
loved this! Next we are off to Italy and Egypt. 

The children were so interested and engaged well in 
all the activities planned. We have also started a new 
club, Art Attack where we explore the mix of Art and 
science… we did a fizzy art wall and expanding wiggly 
worms. This club runs every Tuesday.  

We have set up a community pantry where the 
supply is donated and given by people who have a 
surplus amount or want to help others while those 
that are in desperate situations can take what they 
need. Please help us collect more Items. 

 

See you all soon, have a great day :)  

 

 

Coming Up 

 Oct 
31 

Nov 
1 

Nov 
11 

Pupil Free Day 
Dress Up - Book Characters 

Melbourne Cup Day 
OSHClub will be closed 

Remembrance Day 
 

Community Projects 

Family & Community Engagement 

 
For this Term are organising to collaborate with 
St. Vinnies and do a big cookout to support the 
people in our community without a home.  

This is a project we also did last year, and they 
were so grateful for our help. 

 

We are also setting up a community pantry. 
Please, If you have a surplus of canned food, 
pasta, rice or other goods you can donate, we 
will be happy to have them. At the end of the 
Term Items will be donated to St. Matthews 
church to go towards Matt's Place. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Special Announcements 

OLA OSHClub - School Fete 
We are super proud to announce that our OSH is going 
to be present at the school Fete in November. We will 
be there with some fun activities and goodie bags. 

 


